MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Lee Leffingwell and Council Members
FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director

Planning and Development Review Department
DATE: August 18, 2009
SUBJECT: C14-2009-0065 — Crestview VMU Application

NPA-2009-0017.01 — Crestview NPA Application

Staff respectfully requests a postponement of these items to September 24, 2009 due to a
mapping error on the legal notice for the following parcels. Thank you.

7305 Bumnet Rd
7321 Burnet Rd
7325 Burnet Rd
7327 Bumnet Rd
7329 Bumet Rd

bl

Greg Guérnsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

CC: Mark Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Greg Guemsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: August 18, 2009

SUBJECT: Cl14-2009-0041 — Request for Postponement

Staff is respectfully requesting a postponement of the Central East Austin VMU case to
September 24, 2009 due to the Planning Commission hearing postponement to August
25, 2009. The Planning Commission has requested a letter from a property owner
expressing their desire to remain in VMU overlay district.

-

Grég Guempey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

X: Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



